
 



        Mass Intentions 

               

          Second Sunday of Easter 
    and Sunday of Divine Mercy 
     

     Saturday,  April 6, 2024 
 

  4:00 pm  Linda Legath from Dave Legath 
 
 

   Sunday,  April 7,  2024 

 

  7:30 am        Parishioners of Holy Trinity 
  9:30 am        Robert Kutoloski from Kathy Kutoloski 
11:30 am        James Rushe from Rosemarie Cassidy 
 
 
 
 

        Weekday Mass Schedule 
 
 
 

                      April  8  -  12,  2024 
 

 

Monday              The Annunciation of the Lord  
 

 8:00 am     Amelia Mikitka from John & Maryann Mikitka 
 

Tuesday             Tuesday of the Second week of  Easter  
 

 8:00 am     Stephen Pristash from Mike & Cheryl Scholl 
 

Wednesday        Wednesday of the Second week of Easter  
 
 

 8:00 am     NO MASS 
 

Thursday           St. Stanislaus, Bishop and Martyr  
 

 8:00 am     Rudolph Potetz from Grandchildren 
              

Friday                 Friday of the Second week of Easter 
 

 8:00 am              Frank Foulke from Bette & Family 
 
 
 
 

      Acts 3:13-15, 17-19   *   1 Jn 2:1-5a   *   Lk 24:35-48 
 
 

      Saturday,  April 13,  2024 
 

  4:00 pm  Parishioners of Holy Trinity 
 
 

      Sunday,  April 14,  2024 

 

  7:30 am        Dolores Neupauer from Hilda & Bill Fonzone 
  9:30 am        First Catholic Slovak Union District 8 
   Living and Deceased Members 
11:30 am        Eugene Koncz from Dan & Maria Loch 
 
 
 
 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation every Saturday from 3:00-3:45pm 
in the Reconciliation Room or upon request.  

Your Sacrificial Offering: 
 

March 31, 2024— Stewardship ONLY:   
 Envelopes: $3,710.00;  Online Giving: $3,159.00 

 

Second Collection—April 13/14—Building Fund 

 
; 

Thank you for your generosity! 

Divine Mercy Sunday, today, 
April  7, Holy Hour will be       
conducted at 3:00pm which will 
include Eucharistic Adoration,    
private  prayer time, chanting of the     
Chaplet of Divine Mercy, and    
benediction of the Blessed           
Sacrament. The Sacrament of  

Reconciliation will be available from        
2:15-2:45pm. All are invited and encouraged 
to participate in this special devotion. 

 
Weekly Eucharistic Adoration will be 
held on Thursday, April 11, from  
6:00 to 7:00pm. The Sacrament of   
Reconciliation   will  be  available  

 from  6:15 to 6:45pm.  
 

Thank You  … Fran Hummel and Linda  

Homishak for chairing our Easter Egg Hunt. 
Also to all the helpers and Easter Bunny.      
The weather cooperated and the children had a 
great time! Thank you to all who donated    
candy for the event. 

 
Donations will be      
accepted until today, 
April 7.   

 
Baptismal PREP Class required for all      
parents is scheduled for Tues., April 9 from 
7:00-9:00pm in the Parish Hall. Please call the 
Rectory Office to register for class or schedule 
a Baptism. 
 
REMINDER for Hospital/Nursing Home 
Admissions: because of the privacy laws, the 
parish does not always receive information 
about parishioners who are admitted to        
hospitals and nursing homes. Please notify the 
Rectory Office of any hospital or nursing home 
admissions so Msgr. Dan can visit them and 
we can keep your loved one in our prayers. 

 
Please pray for the repose of the soul of  
Veronica Robinson who died this past 
week.  May God grant her the rewards 
of eternal life. 

 

NOTE:  Please DO NOT drop off your new or 
used religious items at the Rectory or in the 
Church. We have no space or need for them.  
Thank you! 
 

NOTE: COLLECTION ENVELOPES—
Please write checks in blue/black ink ONLY; 
this is a bank requirement. Also, please do not 
tape your envelopes shut. Flaps can be tucked 
in instead. Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please remember to update the Parish Office if 
you change your e-mail address or your phone 
number  or  remove your landline so we can 
keep our Database current.   Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



HOLY APOSTLES RELIGIOUS ED 
Mrs. Linda Johnson, DRE 

WEBSITE—www.holyapostlesre.org 
 

E-mail—HolyApostlesRE@HolyApostlesRE.org 
610-261-0144 

Office Hours: Mon.-Thurs. 3:00—8:00pm 
Friday—closed 

 

Mon., April 8 and Wed., April 10  - Grades 1—7, 
Classes as scheduled. 
 

Fri., April 19—First Holy Communion Practice at  
Holy Trinity from 6:30pm—7:45pm. 
 

Sat., April 20—First Holy Communion  10:30am 

GOOD SHEPHERD CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
   1300 Newport Ave, Northampton, PA 
    610-262-9171    e-mail: altngs@ptd.net 

               https://www.goodshepherd-catholic.com 

 
 

School Office Hours: 8:00am-3:00pm, Mon-Fri. 
 

Spring Open House—Sat., April 13  9:30-11:00am 
RSVP if attending—610-262-9171. 
 

Good Shepherd Catholic School has limited space 
available for students entering grades K-8 and Pre-K 
(4 years old).  We are now accepting registrations for 
the 2024-2025 school year for all grades. For more 
info regarding enrollment, please call Erica Nochton, 
Advancement Director at 610-262-9171 or email her 
at msnochtongscs@goodshepherd-catholic.com. 

 

 

Visit our website: GoodShepherd-Catholic.com 
 

Please remember to update the Parish Office if you 
change your e-mail address or your phone number  or  
remove your landline so we can keep our Database 
current.   Thank you! 

 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 

 

St. John Fisher Church is sponsoring a Kauffman’s 
BBQ takeout chicken dinner. The dinner includes: a 
1/2 chicken, baked potato, coleslaw, and cookies. 
Cost is $12.00 per meal. Pickup will be on Wed., 
April 24 from 4:00-6:00pm in our church hall.  
Please fill out the order form that can be found on the 
bulletin boards and mail with payment by Sun.,     
April 14 to St. John Fisher Church, 1229 Third St.,  
N. Catasauqua, PA 18032. 
 

CALLING ALL CATHOLIC MEN   Please      
consider increasing your spiritual life with a men’s 
retreat at MALVERN. May 3—5. For more           
information, see church bulletin boards or call      
Josh Cadman at 484-387-6841. 
 

Cash Bingo—St. Peter Church Hall, Coplay, Doors 
open at 1pm, Bingo starts at 2pm on Sun., April 14. 
Proceeds benefit Whitehall-Coplay Hunger Initiative. 
 

St. Mary’s Support Ministry, 122 Union St.,       
Catasauqua invites all who are grieving the loss of a 
spouse to an “Introduction to Grief Support” meeting 
on Tues., April 16 at 11:00am in the Parish Center. 
Please call the parish for more info 610-264-0332. 
 

1st Annual K of C Corn Hole Tournament held at 
Egypt Memorial Park on  Sat., May 18. Check-in/
practice 11am, Tournament 12noon -7pm.  $60/team. 
See bulletin board. More info call John Fitzpatrick, 
484-201-9188 or jlfitzpatrick83@gmail.com. 
 

 
 
 
Redner’s - Save-A-Tape receipts are greatly          
appreciated. Please drop receipts in the collection  
basket, in the box in the vestibule, or mail.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2023 CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS If you 
would like a 2023 Contribution Statement, please 
write “request a statement” on your envelope, drop a 
note in the collection basket, email, or call the office 
and one will be prepared for you. Statements can be 
picked-up in the church vestibule. 
 
 

 
 
2024 Mass Intentions Book is open for               
parishioners to schedule Mass intentions. At this 
time, two weekend Masses and three weekday 
Masses may be scheduled PER FAMILY. Mass 
donation is $10/Mass. Note: Until further notice,       
if you are requesting masses for deceased family 
members and there are Masses to be said on file     
from funerals, these requests will be used first.   
 

 
 
 

REMINDER for Hospital/Nursing Home Admis-
sions: because of the privacy laws, the parish does 
not always receive information about parishioners 
who are admitted to hospitals and nursing homes. 
Please notify the Rectory Office of any hospital or 
nursing home admissions so Msgr. Dan can visit them 
and we can keep your loved one in our prayers. 
 

Please remember to update the Parish Office if you 
change your e-mail address or your phone number  or  
remove your landline so we can keep our Database     
current.   Thank you! 
 

 
Has your son or daughter graduated from high 
school or college this year and entered the working 
world?  Congratulations!  Reminder, young adults 
entering the work force and staying in the area should 
become a registered active member of the parish and 
start receiving envelopes. If they need a certificate of 
eligibility to become a sponsor for Baptism or      
Confirmation they must be an active/participating 
member.  Young adults will be removed from our  
data base at the age of 24 if they do not register. 
Young adults please call the parish office to register. 
 
 

 
 

WATER BOTTLES—If you have empty water     
bottles from Epiphany or Easter, please return them to 
the box in the Church main vestibule.  We will reuse 
them in the future.  Thank you. 
 

 
 
 
 

Good Shepherd Catholic School is accepting        en-
rollment for the 2023-2024 school year for        stu-
dents entering grades K-8, Preschool (3 years old) 
and Pre-K (4 years old). For more information      re-
garding enrollment or to set up a tour, please call Mrs. 
Lauri Tripaldi, Advancement Director at       610-262-
9171/ email mrstripaldigscs@gmail.com. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE: COLLECTION ENVELOPES—Please  
refrain from taping envelopes shut or putting  
stickers on your envelopes. Flaps can be tucked in 
instead. Also, please write checks in blue/black ink 
ONLY—this is a  bank requirement. Thank you! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 
 

 
 
 
Please support our advertisers on the back of the       
bulletin who make this bulletin possible. 
 
 

Remember when you are on vacation that you 

can find a Catholic Church at www.masstimes.org.   

 
 

 
Safe Environment—Any adult  wishing to serve as a 
volunteer at the Soup Kitchen, Chaperones for    Reli-
gious Ed events, Good Shepherd School         volun-
teers, any volunteer responsible for a child’s welfare, 
or volunteers having direct contact with    children are 
required to have all background        clearances be-
fore you participate in the event.  Please call the  Rec-
tory for more information. 
 

 
Pilgrimage to Greece—In the Footsteps of St. 
Paul: Msgr. Dan and Bruce Wermann will sponsor a        
pilgrimage to the various communities where Saint 
Paul traveled on his missionary journeys.  We will be 
visiting Athens, Corinth, Thessalonika, Ephesus,     
Patmos, and other locations. The pilgrimage is     
scheduled for October 1, 2024.  In the near future, 
there will be an informational meeting scheduled for 
those who may be interested in obtaining more        
information. For a brochure which lists the entire    
itinerary, please call  the rectory. 
 
 
All Checks made payable to St. Joseph the Worker 
Church and mailed to Sue Mueller 5211 Wagon 
Wheel Dr., Schnecksville, PA 18078. For reservations 
or more information call Sue (610) 392-2957 or 
email suemueller45@gmail.com   
 

 

 
 
REMINDER—Safe Environment—Any adult      
wishing to serve as a volunteer at the Soup Kitchen, 
Chaperones for Religious Ed events, Good Shepherd 
School volunteers or any volunteer responsible for a 
child’s welfare or volunteers having direct contact 
with children are required to have all background 
clearances before you participate in the event.  Please 
call the  Rectory for more information. 

 
 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 
 

 
 
 
The Whitehall-Coplay Hunger initiative is looking 

ONLINE GIVING—use our website link      
holytrinitywhitehall.weconnect.com or      

https://osvhub.com/holy-trinity-whitehall/giving/funds 
 

Need Help? 1-800-348-2886 
Thank you for your contributions. 

Soup Kitchen…For I was hungry and you gave me 
food… (Matthew 25:35) Holy Trinity is schedule to serve 
at the Soup Kitchen on Sat., April 20. Items needed this 
month are canned yams, canned green beans, and       
desserts. We’ll also accept hams and items for the food 
boxes: peanut butter and jelly, tuna, cereal, mac and 
cheese, beans, and ready to eat items (soup, ravioli,     
beef-a-roni, etc.). Clipboards will be passed next      
weekend, April 13/14. 
 
Pierogies will not be made during the month of April.  
We will make pierogies next month, May 13/14. 

 

Parishioner Susan Falkenstein and her  Children's 
Clothing Ministry  is hosting a  cash only 
sale  with over 1,000 pieces of spring clothing sizes 
newborn thru bigger kid's 18/20 on  Sat., April 13,             

4:00pm—6:30pm and Sun., April 14, 8am—1:30pm  in 
the Parish Hall. All clothing is new, and a top or bottom 
is just $3-$4.  

     facebook.com/angelresourceshelps 
 
Seniors In Action  will not hold their regular meeting in 
April.  If interested, we will take a tour of Holy Family 
Senior Living in Bethlehem on Fri., April 19. Holy 
Family’s mini bus with a limit of 12 people will pick us 
up at Holy Trinity at 1:00pm and return to Holy Trinity 
approximately at 3:00pm.  You may also drive yourself 
and meet us Holy Family. If you would like to attend, 
please call Dave Coraggio at 484-707-3878 to make your 
reservation. 

 
SAVE THE DATE—Two days this 
year! Saturday, July 13 from              
6:00-10:00pm Pig roast, chicken dinner, 

drinks, music, fun and games. Sunday, July 14 Outdoor 
Mass at 11:00am followed by our usual picnic menu, 
drinks, music, and games until 6:00pm. 
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mailto:mrstripaldigscs@gmail.com
mailto:suemueller45@gmail.com
https://osvhub.com/holy-trinity-whitehall/funds
http://facebook.com/angelresourceshelps


 


